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Bulk propane distribution facilities that do not manage any other petroleum hydrocarbons should be
exempted from the requirement to monitoring for diesel fraction petroleum hydrocarbons as that is
not a constituent of concern in propane. Currently, propane distribution facilities are required to do
so per the ISGP's Table 3 section 7 because they are included in NAICS code 4247xx.


